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March 2015
 Chorus performances:-

· Farmers’ Market

We sang at the Farmers Market Castle Hill Saturday 13th December. Next time we might consider asking to be ‘miked’.
· Australia Day 2015

This was very well received – pity about the weather. 
· Probus anniversary, Northmead. 

We had another good turn-out of members, very well-received by both Probus and those who overheard our performance. 
· There were insufficient members available to sing for Seniors Week at Balcombe Heights Estate on 18th March.

There are no performances booked prior to the Hobart Convention.

Matters on the boil:-  Obtaining sponsorship from The San  - I will update shortly.
Judith Bourne
Performance Coordinator
